
The Ramshorn
98 Ingram Street
University of Strathclyde
Glasgow G1 1EX

Every Wednesday 12-2pm 
beginning 15 June 2022.

DROP-IN
FOR
UKRAINIAN
FAMILIES

There is no cost to attend these
sessions.

An opportunity to meet over
coffee. Toys and activities will be
available for pre-school children.
Refreshments provided.

For newly arrived families from
Ukraine looking to meet other
families and support 
one another.

Email scilt@strath.ac.uk for further
information or simply come along.

www.scilt.org.uk


